
                                        Delhi Public School Mathura Road 

     Newsletter- March 
                                                                                                                                                       1stMarch 2023 

Dear parent, 

The month of March brings forth bright sunshine, warmth and longer days which encourage 

us to spend as much time outdoors as possible. The gusto and enthusiasm for the 

preparations of the Sports’ Day came to a satisfactory end. The tiny tots presented a 

spectacular show ‘Mini Field Fest… Towards Fitness with Fun’,  making us all proud of them. 

The joy and contentment seen on each little one’s face and their parents after their 

performance is a memory that all the teachers will cherish, making the hard work put in by 

them totally worth its while. It never ceases to amaze us to see the confidence and self-

esteem that each child of the Pre-Primary Wing has gained during the bygone year. 

The children are older now, with new levels of self-sufficiency and independence, ready to 

step into a bigger and wider world that comes with their advent into the next class. New 

challenges herald beginnings that unfold new horizons and create new opportunities.  

We extend our wholehearted thanks and appreciation to all parents for your unstinting 

support and cooperation. We hope to continue our endeavour of providing opportunities to 

all the little ones to grow and evolve into confident and successful individuals. 

 

 

 

 

              Assembly for the Month 

7th March 2023: Graduation Ceremony 

As our Pre-Primary students are ready to step outside the cocooned environment of the Pre- 

Primary Wing into the bigger world of the Junior school, the Pre school children will present 

a small assembly to bid them farewell which will culminate in a Graduation Ceremony.  

 

                Please Note: 

The last working day for the children is 9thMarch 2023. The school will re-open on 3rd April 

2023 for the new session.  

P.T.M. for the final report will be held on 10th March 2023for Pre-School and 11th March 

2023for Pre-Primary from 8:00 a.m. to 10:30 a.m. 

We would welcome clean and washed old uniforms, for the children who might need these. 

These can be deposited with the class teachers on the day of the P.T.M. 


